
Email received from I Gilbey 
11th October 2022 
RE: Accident at Antony 
 
 

Dear Councillor Ewert  

 

Following a conversation this morning with Milly about the horrific accident on Friday 7th October, I 

would like to pass on my serious concerns about the stretch of the A374 where the accident took 

place.  I live at Maryfield Cottage, and the accident took place at the entrance to our property.  This 

is the fourth serious accident to take place in the same exact spot since we have lived here (12 

years).  I wrote to Cornwall council after each accident, voicing my concerns about this lethal stretch 

of road, and urging the council to lower the speed limit, as it is such a busy section, with many 

pedestrians crossing the road to Antony estate.  Sadly, the council deemed the road safe and the 60 

mile an hour speed limit appropriate, which it clearly isn’t.  It is so tragic that somebody has now 

died in the same spot.  Please can you lobby the council to reconsider the speed limit and make our 

community safer? 

 

Thank you for your help in this matter. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Islay Gilbey  


